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July 2022

This spring and summer the website has been updated with policy changes which came from the
Board of Directors, and general leadership conference information. There have also been some
additions of chapter and state photos and events.

The website is updated at the request of the AVVA board, with the exception of state and chapter
event information that is approved to come directly from our membership. If you have any
upcoming events that you think would be interesting to your surrounding areas, please send the
information directly to avvajh@cox.net so that it can be added to our events page.

We will be updating the contact information for newly elected State and Chapter Presidents and
Representatives as soon as we receive the election information, most likely late in August. Please
check back then.

Our face-book page can be found at: https://www.facebook.com/AssociatesofVi1

Please visit the website often. It has much information in all areas about us. It can save you
much time and frustration when you use it regularly.

L AVVA National is looking for a person who would be willing to volunteer just 4 or 5
hours per month to make additions, upload new information, take out old information, or
just generally help with the workings of the site. They would have to understand custom
software like Dreamweaver or similar, that require FTP Transfer software to “talk” back
and forth between the website files and the server. If you are interested in discussing
volunteering for this, please email me at: avvajh@cox.net We can talk about what you
may or may not need to know, etc. and how we could share webmaster duties.

As always, if you do not find something you wish was there, please contact me and we can see
what we can do.

Respectfully submitted,

Lomohawy—

AVVA National Website Committee Chair
avvajh@cox.net




